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In continuation to the notice issued on 19/03/2020 [visit: 

http://www.cuhimachal.ac.in/news/20200319154620231.pdf] along with earlier notice 

issued by the Registrar [visit: http://www.cuhimachal.ac.in/news/202003141954321.pdf], 

it is hereby informed that all the PhD/RD scholars of all the campuses of the 

CUHP must not come to the university until March 31, 2020 in view of  the 

precautions being taken by the university to deal with the Novel Coronavirus 

(COVID-19).   

They are further advised not to panic and take precautions and spread 

awareness  as per the advisory issued by Ministry of Health, Government of 

India (available on: http://www.cuhimachal.ac.in/news/20200317173218947.pdf) to take 

preventive and precautionary measures to combat COVID-19.  

In case the RD scholars need any information related to academics/ research 

from their respective Departments/ Centres, they may contact their Heads/ 

Directors/ Supervisors telephonically or through email to remain fully informed 

wherever they are.  

Note:  

1. For updated information about COVID-19, the students may also 

visit: http://www.cuhimachal.ac.in/news/20200317173043478.pdf. 

 

2. For any other information regarding academics, the RD scholars are 

also advised to visit the university website from time to time. 
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